
ctri 
A Touchstone Energy’ Cooperative 

September 9,2004 

BETH O’DONNELL 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
PO BOX 615 
FRANKFORT KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2004-00226 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

We have enclosed the original and ten (1 0) copies of the hearing notice as published in Kentucky 
Living for the above case. Also enclosed please find the original and ten (1 0) copies of the 
affidavit of mailing of hearing notice. 

If you need any additional information, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Michael L. Miller 
President & CEO 

/afl 

Enclosures 

411 Ring Road Elizabethtown, KY 42701-8701 0 (270) 765-6’153 








